
 

Operation Cowichan Schools  

 

Four local Cowichan Schools; Ladysmith Secondary, Penelakut Elementary, 

Chemainus Secondary and Duncan Christian School are keen to start the Salish 

Sea Stones Project. This is an art project that is centred on helping local kids and 

youth in need within our community. In order for each school to get the project 

up and running they require a $2000 equipment/materials fund. This is a one off 

cost that the students need in order to get the project up and running. After that 

the project will be self sustaining.  

Ladysmith Secondary would like to start the project as part of their Land and 

Language program in early January 2023. Penelakut Elementary would also like to 

begin in early 2023, with the other schools following shortly after. The basic 

materials required will have to be purchased by mid December 2022, to have 

things ready to go for the schools in January. The schools have a very limited 

budget for this and desperately need your help.  

If possible, please make a donation so that these local schools can start to help 

other local kids in need.  

 

Please help us help kids in need. 

Salish Sea Stones website: salishseastones.org 


